
The Great ADVENTure 
     We are in the throes of Advent ... have you noticed?  Have you thought 
about Advent other than Sunday?  Life gets in the way, does it not?  The Good 
News is God is up to something in our world and He is working and will work 
whether we pay attention or not.  However, I believe He would rather we pay 
attention and prepare ourselves for what He is doing and is going to do.  The 
amazing thing is that He wants to use the likes of you and me to accomplish His 
purposes. 
     Isaiah 40 tells us of one shouting to clear a way in the wilderness and to 
make a straight road through the wasteland.  Why is that important?  I believe it 
is important because the great grace of God has been bound by so many things 
in our world today: hypocrisy, church rules, cultural biases, Christians not acting 
like Jesus and a plethora of others things that has made the road to Jesus  
almost inaccessible.  God wants to do a new thing in us and in His world.  Just 
three chapters later, in Isaiah 43, God says forget about all 
the former things because He has already started to do 
something new.  You see, if we are SO focused on the past 
we will never see what is new in front of us. 
     The Great ADVENTure is allowing the Holy Spirit to use 
us to straighten roads and to blaze a trail in the wilderness 
so that the least, the last, and the lost can find their way to 
Jesus.   O Come, O Come, Emmanuel!! 

December 13, 2017 
From the pastor 

 

Our Staff 
 

 Pastor ............................... Rev. Tim Bracken 

 Administrative Assistant .............. Molly Near 

 Financial Secretary .................... Mae Wilkins 

 Director of Children’s Ministry ...... Jill Ingram 

 Director of Youth Ministry .............. Josh Lyle 

 Director of Senior Adults .......... Karen Wood 

 Chancel Choir Director ............Dr. Jim Burns 

 Pianist ...................................... Tausha Plate 

 Organist .................................... Terry Barger 

 Maintenance Director ................ Chris Offery 

 Maintenance ................................. Jeff Smith 

 Director of CDC ......................... Cathy Smith 

 Director of PDO ....................... Rachel David 

 Assist. Director of CDC/PDO ....Karon Steve 

Rev. Tim Bracken 



How to POST AN ANNOUNCEMENT 
Turn in information for the next newsletter by NOON on Tuesday, January 9, 2018. 

Information turned in after this time will not be posted until the next newsletter is due. 
Newsletters are printed every two weeks. 

Fill out an Announcement Request Form online from the website   OR   in the office! 

During the month of December we will 
NOT have Early Worship at 8:30 AM.  

Please join us during the 10:45 AM hour. 
 

We will meet at 10:00 AM 
on Sunday, December 24 & 31 

 

The church office will be closed 
December 22 & 25. 

     I want to thank everyone for all the 
cards, flowers, and food sent to me while 
I was in the hospital or rehab center.  Most 
of all though, for the visits.  I never realized 
how much it means for your church family 
to visit you and show you how much they 
care. 

Charlotte Shaver 

Thank You 

FUMC t-shirts and ornaments 
are available in the church office. 

Ornaments are $10.00 
T-shirts are $15.00 

Thank you for supporting Elan Circle 
mission projects! 

Youth Christmas 
Progressive 

Dinner 

& Caroling 
Sunday, December 17 

Please meet at 

the church at 4:30 PM 

Once again we will be preparing goodie 
bags for you to deliver to those who 

have to work on Christmas Eve. 
Join us on 

Friday, December 22 
at 9:00 AM 

to assemble the bags. 
If you would like to 

donate monetarily, give 
items that go into the 

bags, or have any other 
questions...contact Kellie! 

Sunday Schedule 

Christmas Eve Bags 
 There will be a Youth Parent Meeting 

on Sunday, January 7th 
after the 10:45 AM service. 

Also, the cost of $75 per student 
attending Resurrection is 

due at this meeting. 
Contact Josh Lyle for details or questions. 

T-shirts & Ornaments 

Youth Parent Meeting 



NOTIFY THE CHURCH OFFICE 
TO ADD OR REMOVE NAMES 

FROM THE PRAYER LIST. 
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Sunday, December 17 
  7:30  AM    Sanctuary open for Prayer 
  9:30  AM    Sunday School 
10:45  AM    Worship Service 
  4:30  PM    Youth Progressive Dinner/Caroling 
Monday, December 18 
  7:00  AM    Prayer for Revival 
  6:30  PM    Seekers Circle 
  6:30  PM    Scouts 
Tuesday, December 19 
  9:00  AM    Prayer for Revival 
  8:00  PM    Prayer for Revival 
Wednesday, December 20 
12:00  PM    Prayer for Revival 
  2:00  PM    Prayer for Revival 
  6:15  PM    LAST First Youth 
Thursday, December 21 
10:00  AM    Prayer for Revival 
12:00  PM    Prayer for Revival 
Friday, December 22 
 OFFICE CLOSED 
  7:00  AM    Prayer for Revival 
 

Sunday, December 24 
10:00  AM    Morning Worship ONLY 
  4:00  PM    Acoustic Christmas Eve Service 
  6:00  PM    Traditional Christmas Eve Service 
Monday, December 25 
 OFFICE CLOSED 
  7:00  AM    Prayer for Revival 
 

Saturday, December 30 
10:00  AM    Bread of Life 
 

Sunday, December 31 
10:00  AM    Morning Worship ONLY 

 
CDC  -  7:00 AM–6:00 PM 
PDO  -  9:00 AM–2:00 PM 

ñI will be loyal to the United Methodist Church and do all in 

my power to strengthen its ministry by my prayers, 

my presence, my gifts, my service, and my witness.ò 

Our Prayers 

 Sunday School Worship 
12/03/2017 58 210 
12/10/2017 52 293 

Our Presence 

Our Gifts 

Our Service  -   December 17 

 Carolyn Owens 

 Family of Jimmy Chase 

 Jean Benecke 

 Sandra Clariday 

 Family of Lois Ellis 
LONG TERM PRAYER 

 Debbie Ambert 

 Connie Bancroft 

 Sarah Bandy 

 Clifford and Judy Barger 

 Amber Blair 

 Paxton Boyd 

 Charlotte Caraway 

 Debbie Trentham Case 

 Bill Cooke 

 Kaye Coultry 

 Spencer Cranfield 

 Emma Cummings 

 Jordann Dempsey 

 Lorrie Duke 

 Dylan Duncan 

Budget Receipts 12/03/17 13,147.00 
Receipts to Date: 588,813.30 
Expenditures to Date: 634,049.57 
 Receipts/Expenditures + or [-] [45,236.27] 
Budget to Date: n/a 
 

Budget Receipts 12/10/17 17,354.04 
Receipts to Date: 606,167.34 
Expenditures to Date: 655,601.74 
 Receipts/Expenditures + or [-] [49,434.40] 
Budget to Date: n/a 

Prayer Team: Beverly Johnson 
Monthly Prayer Focus: Haiti Missions 
Ushers: Mark Lay, Head; John Driver, Ken Melton, Lee Stewart, 
Kevin Swafford, Todd Berghoff. 
Poinsettias will be in honor and in memory of our loved ones. 
 

First Kidz Church begins at 10:30 AM every Sunday in the Christian Life 
Center.  (It does not meet the first Sunday of the month.) 
Sonshine Kidz is for preschoolers ages 3,4, & 5 
Nursery is available for children 3 yrs old and younger. Located in the CLC. 

 Sharon Everson 

 Gary Farner 

 Sean Hale 

 Jamie Hargis 

 Joe Hogan 

 Gayle Holbrook 

 Russell & Patty Johnson 

 Teresa Lee 

 Chloe Littrell 

 Betty McLain 

 Larry and Barb Miller 

 Carmen Orr 

 Kym Phillips 

 Tilley Phillips 

 Tom Phillips 

 Lois Pywell 

 Gary Ratcliff 

 Bob Richardson 

 Marcella Rogers 

 Nalini Samuel 

 Brenda Saunders 

 Nan Schlatterer 

 Charlotte Shaver 

 Nicholas Stark 

 Kylene Stump 

 Rachel Suderland 

 Van Swearingen 

 Lila Switzer 

 Stuart Switzer 

 Janice Tate 

 Addison Thompson 

 Kim Van Dusen 

 Jim & Sarah Wagner 

 Rosemary Warren 

 Joan Wheeler 

 Jennifer Wilhite 

Open hearts, open minds, open doors...the people of the United Methodist Church. 

UPCOMING EVENTS 
 ̔ January 1—OFFICE CLOSED 

 ̔ January 6—UMM Breakfast 

 ̔ January 7—Youth Parent Mtg 

 ̔ January 10—Regular 

Wednesday Night Activities 

Resume 

 ̔ January 15—OFFICE 

CLOSED 

 ̔ January 25-27—Created By 

God 
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Child Development Center 
Phone: 423-478-1426 

 

 
 

To Bread of Life 
In honor of Lila Switzer: 

Your Prayer Pal 

 

To the Gad-A-Bouts 
In honor of Karen Wood: 

Your Gad-A-Bout Group 

 

To the Building Fund 
In memory of deceased United Methodist Women members:  

United Methodist Women 

 

To the Choir Fund 
In honor of Nancy Boyd: 

Your Prayer Pal 

  GIFTS TO THE CHURCH 


